
Estoppel Notice

Anyone who wishes to request an estoppel letter can contact The Trails POA, Inc. using either of
the following methods:

● Email: trailsairparkfl@gmail.com
● Mail:

The Trails POA, Inc.
18400 211th Road
Live Oak, FL 32060

This notice is provided in accordance with FL Statute 720.30851:

Each association shall designate on its website a person or entity with a street or e-mail
address for receipt of a request for an estoppel certificate issued pursuant to this section.
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